
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Stage Newsletter 

Summer 2 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome to half-termly newsletter, which aims to share with you the key information you 

need to know this half term.  

 

                        

Mrs Hunt                  Mrs Hall                  Mrs Shipp        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Dickinson          Miss Pritchard        Mrs Burton  

 

 

 



Topics 

Our topic this half term is ‘Under over and beside the sea’ where we will be learning about the 

creatures who live there and their habitat as well as seaside holidays both here in the UK 

and abroad expanding our knowledge of the world. We will be sharing our holiday 

experiences and memories using photographs brought in from home with our friends. We 

will also be visiting the aquarium at Tropical World to bring our learning to life. In addition to 

this we will be enjoying lots of stories and focussing on Billy’s Bucket this half term. You can 

see all the work we will be doing in each subject in our long term plans on the school 

website. Just go to the school website (https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/), select Learning, and 

then Curriculum and then Primary to find out more!   

Homework/Reading 

Type of Homework Day it is set Day to be returned Feedback 

Topic  Friday Wednesday Marked 

Reading  Friday Wednesday Book changed  

 

Please read with your child as often as possible, this could be them reading to you or you 

sharing a story with them. They will receive a reading book to read suitable to their learning. 

Uniform 

Please see the website for a correct list of the school uniform. School uniform is expected to 

be worn every day apart from the days your child does PE (see below for more details). 

PE 

This half term PE will be ball skills in the hall. Mrs Hunt’s class is every Tuesday and Mrs 
Hall/Mrs Shipp’s class will be every Wednesday. Please come dressed in PE kits on those 
days.  
  
Earrings 

Due to Health & Safety in school, earrings are not allowed. Please ensure that your child 

removes their earrings or clear retainers before they come to school. Plasters over the ears 

will not be acceptable. Failure to do so may lead to the child missing PE and break times. 

Dates for your diary  

Due to the current situation, these dates are planned in, but may have to change to virtual 

events etc. if needed. We will update you if anything changes.  

Monday 6th June- Back to school 

Tuesday 14nd June- Class trip to Tropical World. 

Thursday 16th June- EYFS Sports Day 

Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th June- Transition days into Year 1 

5th July-Meet the Year 1 teachers 

Wednesday 20th July-Last day of term 

Thursday 21st July – Summer holidays begin 

Monday 5th September-Autumn term begins 

 

https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/


Other key information 

Please ensure your child brings their own filled water bottle into school daily. Only water is 

allowed for school.   

Snack money will be collected at the gates on Monday mornings. Please bring 50p a week 

or £3.50 for the half term. 

Please send your child with a pair of wellies for outdoor play.  

Please ensure that all clothing is labelled so that it can be returned to you at the end of the 

day. 

Toys from home are not allowed in school.  

 

 

Queries 

If you have any concerns or wish to speak with a member of staff you will need to phone the 

school office (01226 704550), email (info@holytrinitybarnsley.org ), contact us via the text 

service (01226 610168) or send a message via class dojo. 
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